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August 30, 2019 

Madison, Indiana 

 

 

The Board of School Trustees of Madison Consolidated Schools conducted a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

September 2, 2020, at the Administration Building, 2421 Wilson Avenue, Madison, Indiana, at 11:15 a.m. 

 

 

Present at the Public Hearing were: 

 

 Dr. Jeffery Studebaker, Superintendent 

 Mr. Alex Hobson, Educational Technology Coordinator 

 Ms. Pamela Smith, Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

Dr. Studebaker opened the Public Hearing at 11:15 a.m.. with the following statement: “Pursuant to Senate Enrolled 

Act 390, the Board of School Trustees, in conjunction with the Madison Teachers Association, is required to hold a 

Public Hearing and take testimony regarding teacher compensation before starting private, formal negotiations.  

Senate Enrolled Act 390 Public Hearing is now open.  If you choose to give testimony regarding teacher 

compensation, please sign in.  Each speaker will be given three minutes to make their statement.” 

 

“Seeing no further” or “no” speakers, the Senate Enrolled Act 390 Public Hearing is now closed.” 

 

 

        ____________________________________ 

        Secretary 

        BY:  ps 
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